
The City of Bellevue Transportation Department is
conducting a pilot project for the use of flags at

two crosswalks on Main Street.

Your participation is appreciated.

Comments and feedback are welcome.
Please contact Bellevue’s Transportation Department at

425-452-6856 or klatt@bellevuewa.gov

Crosswalk Flags Pilot Project
Please use care while crossing

Safety is our #1 goal


